-------- Original message --------
From: Nurgun Erdol <erdol@fau.edu> 
Date: 12/10/18 4:04 PM (GMT-05:00) 
To: Fred Bloetscher <fbloetsc@fau.edu>, Dan Meeroff <dmeeroff@fau.edu> 
Subject: RE: Letter of support 

Hi Dan,
There are no conflicts in proposed changes to #1 with CEECS programs. I just want to point out that they are making a 4000 level course prerequisite to a 3000 level course. Perhaps a friendly question is in order to the COB colleagues if that is what they meant to do. 
Nurgun
 
Nurgun Erdol, PhD  |  Professor & Chair  |  FAU CEECS Department  |  Phone: +1 (561) 297-3409 
 
 
 
From: Fred Bloetscher 
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 1:34 PM
To: Dan Meeroff <dmeeroff@fau.edu>; Nurgun Erdol <erdol@fau.edu>
Subject: Re: Letter of support
 
Hi Dan
 
I think there are no conflicts with item 2.  Dr. Erdol will respond to item 1.

FRed

From: Dan Meeroff
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 12:30:33 PM
To: Fred Bloetscher; Nurgun Erdol
Subject: Letter of support 
 
Dear Dr. Bloetscher and Dr. Erdol:
Today at the University Undergraduate Program Committee, the chair asked that the College of Engineering and Computer Science reply with an email to support the following proposed changes:
1. College of Business: Proposed adding a pre-requisite to existing course ISM3116 (Intro to business analytics and big data) [before it was ISM3011 now it will be ISM3011 OR ACG4401] http://www.fau.edu/academic/registrar/UUPCinfo/UUPCDec10-18/ISM3116syll.pdf
1. Honors College: Proposing a new data science minor (http://www.fau.edu/academic/registrar/UUPCinfo/UUPCDec10-18/HC%20datascienceminor.docx)
 
If you simply reply to me, I will forward to necessary recipients.
 
-- 
Daniel E. Meeroff, Ph.D.
Associate Chair and Professor
Department of Civil, Environmental & Geomatics Engineering
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road, Building 36, Room 206
Boca Raton, FL 33431-0991
Tel.(561) 297-2658
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